

## Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high - celebrating difference - enriching community

Monday 12th May 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

## Film viewing

I am writing to ask permission to allow your child to watch a film in school which has a PG certificate.

Recent learning has focused on 'Kensuke's Kingdom' by Michael Morpurgo, a story about a boy who becomes marooned on a desert island. The animated film of the book has been released and we have the opportunity to watch it on Friday 16 May following our final SAT on Thursday. The Guardian describes it as "Morpurgo's yarn about a kid on a round the world voyage which is adapted by Frank Cottrell-Boyce and attractively packaged as a family-friendly animation."

I have attached a reply slip so you can give your consent to your child taking part in the activity. There is no cost attached to the activity. Please complete and return the slip to me asap.

Thanks for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

Graeme Hankin Senior Leader